
State of California 
AIR RESOURCES BOARD 

Extension of Comment Period for 
SECOND Notice of Public Availability of Modified Text 

PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER AMENDMENTS TO THE VAPOR RECOVERY 
CERTIFICATION AND TEST PROCEDURE REGULATIONS FOR 

ENHANCED VAPOR RECOVERY 

Public Hearing Date: March 23, 2000 
Public Availability Date: December 12, 2000 

Original Deadline for Public Comment: December 27, 2000 
Extended Deadline for Public Comment: January 4, 2001 

On December 12, 2000, the Air Resources Board (the ARB or Board) issued a Second 
Notice of Availability of Modified Text, announcing a second set of proposed 
modifications to amendments to the vapor recovery certification and test procedure 
regulations for enhanced vapor recovery. The Notice stated that the deadline for 
receipt of comments on the proposed second set modifications was December 27, 
2000. In light of the holiday season, the ARB is extending the deadline for receipt of 
public comment to January 4, 2001. 

The Board’s March 23, 2000 Resolution approving modified proposed amendments, 
and the text of the regulations and incorporated certification and test procedures, as 
modified, and as further modified, are available on the Board’s Web site at 
http://www.arb.ca.gov/regact/march2000evr/march2000evr.htm. Copies of these 
documents can also be obtained by contacting Mr. George Lew at (916) 327-0900. 
Test methods and standard operating procedures incorporated into the certification and 
test procedures are also available from Mr. Lew. 

Written comments on the further modifications must now be submitted to the Clerk of 
the Board, Air Resources Board, P.O. Box 2815, Sacramento, California 95812, no 
later than January 4, 2001, for consideration by the Executive Officer prior to final 
action. Only comments relating to the above-described modifications to the regulations 
shall be considered by the Executive Officer. 

Dated: December 22, 2000 
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